GROTON PLANNING BOARD

GROTON PLANNING BOARD

APRIL 2, 2002
MINUTES
Chairman Curtis called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM in the Town Hall
Members present: Curtis, Clements, Degen, Lewis and Perkins
Member absent: Barringer and Eliot

COMPREHENSIVE MASTER PLAN

The Board met to review and revise the draft Comprehensive Master Plan. Members Lewis and Perkins submitted

suggested changes. The Board also considered the detailed recommendations of the GMAC, the Sewer
Commissioners, and the Mountain Lakes Club. The Board reviewed the document and every suggested change, page

by page (see draft dated April 2, 2002 with highlighted changes.)

The motion was made by Lewis that, in accordance with Chapter 41, 8 81D, the Planning Board adopt the revised
Comprehensive Master Plan entitled, “Groton 2020 Update,” as amended at the meeting on April 2, 2002, and that the
Board understands that this is a living document that can be revised by a vote of the Board at any time. The motion
was seconded and passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM Respectfully submitted,

Michelle Collette
Planning Administrator
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